
 
Office of the City Clerk 

 
 
December 21, 2016 
 
Via Email 
 
 
To all Municipalities in Ontario with populations greater than 40,000: 
 
RE: Kingston City Council Meeting, December 20, 2016 – New Motion 2 
 
I would confirm that Kingston City Council at its regular meeting held on December 20, 
2016, unanimously approved the attached resolution with respect to the taxation of 
sugar-sweetened beverages. 
 
Kingston City Council has directed that I send this resolution to you with the request 
that your municipality consider supporting this most important initiative. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
 

John Bolognone 
City Clerk 
/ls 
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